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Information Letter no. 09-2012 

 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
despite the fact that the European Qualification tournament and the European U-23 
Championships, both in Bratislava, are now in our minds, we want to inform you 
already about the Directoire and the nominated delegates for the European Senior 
Championships in Legnano, nominated partly by the FIE, partly by consultation of the 
EFC/CEE Executive Committee. 
 
Directoire Technique: 
Patrick PICOT (FRA, President) 
Veselko DUMITROV (SRB, member) 
Alessandro CECCHINATO (ITA, member) 
Julius KRALIK (SVK, Technical Director) 
 
Delegates: 
Referees: Salah FERJANI (TUN, FIE) 
Medical: Antonio FIORE (ITA) 
SEMI: Semen RIKHTMAN (RUS) 
 
For more details about the 2012 Senior Championships, please visit the website on 
www.legnano2012.eu  
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter  
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